
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Finance Committee    Analyst:   Jim Martin  
ECAF:    2022-0169 
Proposal:  Mot. 22-076     Date:    February 28, 2022 
 
Consideration:  
Appointing Commissioner to represent the District 1 position for the Citizens’ Commission 
on Salaries of Elected Officials. 
Background   
Snohomish County Ordinance 07-053, passed in June of 2007, established the 
Snohomish County Citizen’s Commission on Salaries of Elected Officials.  Local code 
charges the Auditor with randomly selecting six Snohomish County citizens – one from 
each Council District and one at-large – from the county voter registration rolls to serve 
on the Commission on Salaries.  The County Executive is responsible for nominating four 
individuals – one from each of the following sectors; business, personnel management, 
legal profession, and organized labor.   
Pursuant to SCC 2.105.040(3), the County Executive recommends the re-appointment of 
Carol Panagos, selected by lot to represent District 1.  Commission members are limited 
to two consecutive terms.     
Current Proposal  
To re-appoint Carol Panagos to a two-year term on the Snohomish County Citizen’s 
Commission on Salaries of Elected Officials. 
Duration:  N/A 
Fiscal Implications: N/A 
2022 Budget:   
Is this in the current year budget: N/A 
Future Budget Impacts:  N/A 
Handling:  Normal. 
Approved-as-to-form:  Yes  
Risk Management:  N/A 
Executive Recommendation:  Approval   
Attachments:  Refer to the submitted ECAF that includes the following attachments: 

(1) Proposed Motion. 
Amendments:  NONE.   
Request:  Move to GLS March 9th for consideration. 
 
  


